

101 Park Avenue, New York, NY 10178 · phone: (212) 696-8212 · www.museumofthedog.org

December 19, 2018

Claremore Kennel Club of OK, Inc. Georgia Lee Shipley, President 10116 E. 120th St. N. Collinsville. OK 74021

Dear Claremore Kennel Club of OK, Inc.,

I write to give thanks for your club's generous contribution of \$2,500.00 towards a total pledged amount of \$2,500 on 11/30/2018 for participation in the AKC Clubs Wall of Fame. We are truly grateful for your support and leadership in helping the Museum of the Dog to be the best that it can be in its new home in New York City.

The AKC Museum of the Dog is dedicated to collecting, exhibiting, interpreting and preserving the art, artifacts and literature of the dog and the human-canine relationship. Your support will enable us to preserve and further explore this relationship by providing educational opportunities, showcasing historical perspectives and presenting our collection for aesthetic enjoyment.

As you know, in January 2019 the Museum of the Dog is moving to New York. We are grateful for your support. To learn more about the future of the Museum and our exciting new endeavors, please visit our website at <a href="mailto:museumofthedog.org">museumofthedog.org</a>. For information about how you can become more philanthropically involved with the Museum, please contact Molly Marcotte at (212) 696-8212 or <a href="mailto:museumofthedog@akc.org">museumofthedog@akc.org</a>.

Sincerely,

Alan Fausel

**Executive Director** 

The American Kennel Club Museum of the Dog is a registered 501(c)(3) organization in all fifty states. No goods or services were provided in conjunction with this contribution.